
 
 

Parent Academy Session 1 Registration Notice 
 
 
 
 

Dear CMIT Family, 
 
On Tuesday, November 24th, CMIT will host its first monthly Parent Academy from 6-7 pm via 
Zoom. 
 
43% of respondents to our community needs survey indicated a strong desire for greater support 
using Google Classroom. Consequently, we will offer a general overview of the platform's 
features for both parent-and student-facing resources, as well as guidance on how to integrate the 
platform's tools into your own planning strategies. 
 
By the session's end you will learn: 
• How to elect summary reports for your student (parents) 
• Manage workflow and assignment submission (students); Monitor submissions and assignment 
status (parent) 
• Navigate GC's calendar integrations to plan a typical workday (student) 
• Locate feedback zones in the platform (student and parent). 
 
To better support our deployment of the information session, please RSVP using the form linked 
below.  
 
If you have particular questions about a feature or a specific use case you’d like to discuss, 
please share that question in the space provided when you RSVP, and we’ll do our best to 
address it in our workshops.  
 
https://forms.gle/4vduKHJfGREGJxZg7 
 
All registrants will receive an emailed invitation to join the Zoom session in the days prior to our 
event. 
 
 
All the Best, 
 
Mr. Bevard.  

https://forms.gle/4vduKHJfGREGJxZg7

